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August 26, 2014 

 
I am pleased to offer this letter of recommendation for Dan Chassé. I have had the 
pleasure of working with Dan for the past four years. During this time, he has supervised 
and arranged our technical requirements for more than 60 productions at our newly 
constructed Grace Hartman Amphitheatre. This municipally owned and operated facility is 
situated on the beautiful shores of lake Ramsey in the City of Greater Sudbury and is 
capable of housing a variety of shows and community events. 

Dan’s knowledge of the production industry, its technical components and best practices, 
makes him an exceptional asset to our team. As evidenced by his continued pursuit of 
technical certifications, Dan strives, and genuinely desires, to constantly improve his 
technical knowledge and skill set. Whether working alone, mentoring or supervising I can 
rely on Dan to complete the work to the highest possible standards in a safety conscious 
manner. 

Dan is a highly professional individual and maintains a comfortable and approachable 
demeanor at all times. He possesses the ability to handle delicate situations with clients 
and has a gift for explaining technical issues in terms his audience can understand. His 
meticulous and inspired direction always results in a cohesive and polished production. 
Dan has a tremendous sense of integrity and is unwilling to compromise quality. Due to 
his extensive production experience and problem solving abilities, he is able to work 
within realistic budgets to accommodate whatever type of community group, promoter or 
budget he is presented with. Dan’s work and work ethic merit high praise.  

Dan has demonstrated an incredible passion for Greater Sudbury’s local arts community, 
fostering local artists and musicians, and supporting and fostering community special 
events and festivals.  

I would not hesitate to recommend Dan Chasse as a Director and/or Supervisor for 
Technical Services and would be happy to discuss my experience of his work with you in 
greater detail. 

S.Lalonde 
 
Shelley Lalonde 
Special Events Officer 
City of Greater Sudbury 
705-674-4455 Ext. 2453 
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